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Hawkins STEMM Academy APP! 

We are proud to announce that HAWKINS STEMM has our own mobile app!  

Download our app today and stay in touch with what’s happening at Hawkins. Push 

notifications will be sent for important events like delays/closings, meetings, etc. 

Search for:  Hawkins TPS in your App Store! 

 

 

IMPORTANT BUILDING PROCEDURES 

 Security - New this year is a security and contact tracing requirement that 

EVERY person who enters the building must provide their state ID in the 

main office. The ID will be scanned by the RAPTOR Visitor Management 

System. This system screens and tracks everyone coming in and out of TPS 

buildings. Benefits: 

o Accurate and reliable visitor details and sign-in history are recorded for every visitor that 

enters our schools which includes COVID questioning for tracing purposes if needed. 

o The system checks visitors against a custom database set by TPS, which may contain 

custody alerts and/or banned visitors. 

 Early Pickup - The end of the school day at Hawkins tends to be very busy.  If your child needs to 

be released early, please do so before 2:45 p.m. No exceptions! 

 Dismissal - Please follow all staff directions at dismissal.  Just a reminder, we need to leave space 

for the busses to park and to follow the appropriate traffic patterns at dismissal.  Students K-3 are 

dismissed at 3:10 p.m. and grades 4-6 at 3:15 p.m.  Due to state requirements, 7 & 8th grade 

students are not released until 3:30 p.m.  Please be on time to pick up your student(s) as there is 

no child care for students after 3:30 p.m.  All bus riders will wait in classrooms for their bus to 

arrive, and younger sibling(s) waiting to walk with their older sibling(s) will be held in the atrium 

at dismissal.  Once the buses begin to arrive, students will be walked to their designated bus.  

Once older walkers are dismissed, they are permitted to stop by the atrium and pick up their 

younger siblings 

 

From Nurse Ashley 

Calendar of Events 

March 3-18 – MAP Progress Testing 

March 12 – End of 3rd Quarter 

March 19 – 3rd Quarter Report Cards Mailed 

March 22-April 16 – Ohio State Tests (English) 

April 2-11 – Spring Break 

April 19-May7 – Ohio State Tests (Math/Science) 

April 31 – Mid Term Grades Mailed 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 Covid-19 Symptoms:  Parents please remember that students should NOT be coming to school if 

they have ANY of the following symptoms: Cough, shortness of breath, loss of taste or smell, fever, 

sore throat, congestion/runny nose, headache, body aches, chills, nausea/vomiting, or diarrhea.  If 

your student has any of these symptoms call/email me to discuss when your student may return to 

school. 

 Kinsa FLUency School Health Program:  Free thermometers available! Our school is partnering 

with Kinsa’s FLUency School Health Program this year. Sign up with our school in the Kinsa app 

to get your free thermometer. Check your inbox for a confirmation email afterward to make sure 

your order went through. Or text FLUENCY to 900900 to sign up.  Deadline to sign up is March 

8th 

 Attention 6th grade parents:  All students entering 7th grade are required to have Tdap and 

Meningitis vaccines.  If your student has already had these please send a copy of their 

immunization record to school.  If your student has not had them please contact your doctor to 

make an appointment.  If you need information on where to go to get these immunizations please 

contact me. 

 

 
 

From our community partner, Epworth UMC  

Thank you to the family members of Hawkins students who took time to talk with our volunteer phone 

callers last month. We enjoyed the opportunity to speak with many of you. Any concerns about difficulties 

your family experienced with online learning that you shared with us were passed on to the Hawkins 

Student Support Team. We hope those families that we were unable to speak with personally have 

received our postcards.  If you experience difficulties with online learning in the future (academics, basic 

needs like housing or employment, connections to food support, health services, or technology support for 

remote learning) please contact Hawkins STEMM Academy at 419-671-1550, and your request for 

assistance will be forwarded to the Student Support Team. 

 

Contact Information 

Please keep all contact and medical information current.  If your student’s contact and/or medical 

information changes, please send the new information to the school with your child or call the school at 

419-671-1550. 



T.A.C.K.L.E., A School-Based Services Program 

The T.A.C.K.L.E. program will return to Hawkins this school year.  The goal of the program is to “build 

collaborative relationships with schools and community resources to address the mental health and school 

success of children and adolescents.”  The program provides consultation to parents, intervention for 

students, and resource connections for families.  Our T.A.C.K.L.E. case manager is Ms. Reagan Boice.  

For more information about the program and its resources, please email Ms. Boice at 

rboice@rfstackle.com  

Box Tops for Education 

Hawkins Elementary collecting virtual box tops for education. New to the program is 

scanning your receipt rather than clipping. Use the new Box Tops app to scan your store 

receipt within 14 days of purchase. The app will find participating products and instantly 

add Box Tops to your school’s earnings online. To learn more about the program and see a 

full list of Box Top products, you can visit: BTFE.com/BonusApp and/or BTFE.com/Products. 

 
Hello Wonderful Families,     

 

My heart can’t hardly believe we are back in school. It is a privilege to 

see these wonderful faces, even if it means I have to look up to see their faces 

because they have grown. We are here for students and want them to feel 

welcome, cared for, and safe. The world is not back to normal, but we will 

continue to support your students in every way possible.    

  

 

Over the last year, we have definitely learned we 

cannot control everything, especially other people. However, there are 

several things we can control, including ourselves. Let’s continue to build a 

healthy school community by fine tuning some of our own skills. 

       
Here are a few ideas to keep our coping skills sharp. Believe it or not, 

children and us grown ups need reminders and easy steps and ideas too. 

Take a look!  

 



 

 

 Ms Wilson’s Virtual School Counseling Office 
 

● Find out what a school counselor does. 

● Counselor Contact Form. (Use the live link. How can I help you?) 

● School News 

● Calming Room (Games, music, videos, and more.) 

● Stories and Videos (All related to helping you grow.) 

● Resources (District and Community with live links) 

Here’s the link: https://sites.google.com/tps.org/wilsons-wonders/home 

 

 

Community Resources 

 
(419) 360-4939 https://goodgriefnwo.org 

 

Mission Statement: 

Good Grief of Northwest Ohio, Inc. provides support for children, 

teens,  young adults, and their families, who have experienced the death of someone significant in their lives.  

Good Grief of Northwest Ohio offers a safe, healing place to gather, grieve, receive and share support.  By 

talking and listening to one another, they can work through the feelings of loss and ultimately establish a new 

normal.  Creative activities like playing, making art, listening to music, and writing help children and teens 

make sense of their situation. 

 

 
 

 

https://sites.google.com/tps.org/wilsons-wonders/home
https://www.google.com/search?q=good+grief+of+northwest+ohio&source=lmns&bih=578&biw=1280&rlz=1C1GCEO_enUS831US832&hl=en&sa=X&ved=2ahUKEwjfg5WI7cHuAhXVAM0KHcN9CJMQ_AUoAHoECAEQAA
https://goodgriefnwo.org/
https://goodgriefnwo.org/

